
SSURANC 

Kind Attention:- All Bidders 

THE NEW INDIA ASsURANCE COMPANY LTD. MUMBAI (H.0.) 

TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

This is in reference to tender on the GeM Portal with Bid No: GEM/2025/B/5895398 dated 31-Jan 2025 for RFP FOR PROCUREMENT OF SMS SERVICES 

IT Department 

Date:14-02-2025 

As the RA was not enabled in the RFP, the competent authority upon internal review and assessment has decided to cancel the Tender with immediate effect and replace it with new tender Bid No: 
GEM/2025/B/5953010. 

MS 

The new tender is floated today that is 14 February 2025. The details of the same are published in the "Tender Notice" section of our website: https://www.newindia.co.in/tender-notice 
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